
From:
To: Sheerin, Jenny
Subject: Fwd: H-LV 3 Murieston South (8), Tarbet Drive
Date: 18 November 2015 10:58:16

------ Original Message ------
From: 
To: wlldb@westlothian.gov.uk
Sent: Wednesday, 18 Nov, 2015 at 10:50
Subject: Fwd: H-LV 3 Murieston South (8), Tarbet Drive

------ Original Message ------
From: 
To: wlldb@westlothian.gov.uk
Sent: Wednesday, 18 Nov, 2015 at 10:15
Subject: H-LV 3 Murieston South (8), Tarbet Drive

I would wish the outline planning permission for H-LV 3 be removed from
the local plan.

The granting of the original application could have been incorporated
with the development of the area at the time but for reasons the owner
of the property decided not to develop the area.

As seen by previous refusal of planning to try and incorporate the
development now is fraught with many problems and would reiterate my
objections to develop this area.

Yours Sincerely

Peter Robertson




